
To all bid participants,

and all others that may have concern

We thank you all the institutions which have submitted their

proposal in response to IESR’s Request for Proposal - Virtual Event

Conference Organizer & Production Indonesia Energy Transition

Dialogue (IETD) 2021. As of 29 June 2021, we have received

proposal from 9 (nine different institutions).

We want to notify that the evaluation process took longer than we

first anticipated due to the complexity of the services required by

and offered to us in the proposals. With all things considered, we

hereby announced that PT Werkudara Nirwana Sakti received best

qualification and won the bid.

This announcement is made as part of IESR’s commitment in

promoting transparency and accountability in the bidding process.

With best regards,

Deon Arinaldo

Energy Transformation Program Manager

Jakarta, 21 July 2021


